
 

 

 

May 28, 2020 

To all our Community Action Staff: 

Hello all, 

The Directors Team along with Ronnie Barhite (Board Chair) and Bruce Schmidt (Vice Chair) met on 

Wednesday, May 28, 2020. Ronnie, Bruce and the executive committee members will be assisting the 

agency at this time in seeking an Interim Director. All staff should continue to follow the agency’s Chain 

of Command. Updates and information will be shared as we receive them.  

As always we appreciate all that the staff are doing, whether on site, from home, with families or clients. 

Thank you all very much! 

 Please remember to continue to check the agency website and Facebook pages for updates and 

important information.  

 

Stay well and safe, 

The Directors Team and Ronnie Barhite (Board Chair) 

 

 


